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 First Vice President’s Place 

 

 

President’s Corner 

Cut Ups 

What a wonderful time was had by all at our Christmas party. 

Enjoyed every minute of it! Saw this poem and thought you all 

would get a kick out of it. MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

''Twas the Night Before Christmas” 

'Twas the night before Christmas and all through 

the house, 

The only one sleeping was Quilter's dear spouse. 

The Log Cabin stockings were almost completed, 

"Just a few stitches left, "our sweet quilter re-

peated, 

"Then I can hang them and head off to finish 

The pillows I'm making, fulfilling Mom's wish 

For something "quilty" to put on her couch", 

As she pricked her poor finger, our quilter yelled, "Ouch!" 

....When from out in the kitchen there arose such a crashing, 

She sprang from her work , and she dropped all her sashing. 

Away to the doorway she flew like a plane, 

Wondering just what was happening and who she could blame. 

When what to her wondering eyes should appear, 

But Old Mrs. Claus and her bag of quilt-gear.... 

....With her elves bearing gifts, through the kitchen she came, 

She directed and pointed and called them by name. 

"Now Elna, now Pfaff, now Bernina and Viking, 

The Hoffman and Mumm should be just to her liking. 

To the sewing room - there, it's just back of the hall, 

Now dash away, dash away, dash away all!" 

"My Dear," said The Claus (as she liked to be called), 

There really is no need to worry at all. 

Your projects will all be completed this night, 

I'm terribly sorry we gave you a fright. 

Sit down. Have some tea. It's relaxing, you'll see. 

My friends and I've come a long way to help Thee. 

She thought she 

was dreaming, our 

Dear Quilter did, 

In fact she quite 

feared that she'd 

near' flipped her 

lid! 

But the flash of 

the needles and 

twist of the thread 

Soon gave her to know she had nothing to dread. 

They spoke no more words, but went straight to their sewing. 

How the work went so quickly she had no way of knowing. 

The stitches, how tiny! The corners, how straight! 

This Claus-woman's talent was awfully great. 

They finished the pillows, then started a quilt. 

Before they all knew it, the whole thing was built!... 

Now old Mrs. Claus, she knew quilters real well, 

And she knew they'd need help on this night most of all 

So she said to our quilter, "Just move over, dear, 

I’ve brought my own needle. We'll get done, never fear. 

I told dear old Santa about what quilters do. 

How they plan all these projects but have other work too. 

So he taught me his magic for doing things fast. 

There, that pillow's done. Now this is the last." 

They tidied their thread snips, and picked up the scraps 

And chased our dear quilters six cats from their laps. 

They left behind gingerbread (just to be nice) 

And the whole house smelled sweetly of Christmas and spice. 

As they scurried away with their thimbles still gleaming 

Dear Mrs. Claus paused, her cap ribbons streaming. 

"Merry Christmas, my dear, now just have a ball! 

Relax and enjoy. Happy Quilting to all!" 

by: Brenda Groelz, Kathy Rockbugs, Marilyn Root, Cindy 

Swafford 
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Livingston Piece Makers Quilt Guild Minutes  

December 14, 2015 

Karen Godfrey, President, called the meeting of the Livingston Piecemakers Quilt Guild to order at 9:30 a.m. at the First Baptist Church of Liv-

ingston. 

Karen Godfrey gave the invocation. 

Karen Godfrey asked the members if there were any corrections to the minutes as published in the newsletter; a motion was made by Bobbie Lee 

Ruskis to approve the minutes as published in the newsletter; seconded by Nancy Brinton; none opposed and the minutes were approved. 

Jammie Ackley gave an update on the programs; todayôs program is the Christmas Holiday Party and gift exchange.   In January there will be a 

presentation by Betty Tand, Quilting from a basket of scraps.  February is tentative; a Quilters Interview Game. March will be a retreat at Camp 

Cho-yea.  Lunch is $9.50 in the dining facility, brown bags are not allowed and new officers will be installed in April.   

Joanie Anderskow gave a membership report of 45 members present with 5 visitors.  

Treasurer, Nancy Brinton gave the financial report and all particulars pertaining to the report are available on the website, however the guild 

spent more than was taken in.  Today funds have been turned in for deposit.   A motion to accept the report was made by Connie Timm and it was 

seconded by Barbara Persinger, report was accepted.  The membership was reminded that a treasurer is needed for the coming year.  Nancy is 

willing to train them. 

Bee Reports Bonnie Walker said the Square in a Square Bee had their Christmas function and it was a lot of fun, there will be two 3 day retreats 

at Jeans 9-11 Mar and 23-25 Mar.  They will also be doing a mystery quilt. 

Committee reports:   

Community Service, Bitsy Barr thanked members who made donations. The number of items turned in was 37 today.  She stated there would 

not be a bee today.  She also said she had kits available for anyone who wanted to pick up one.  If anyone has pillow cases they donôt need the 

individual that makes the pillowcase dresses could use them.  

Electronic Communication, Patsy Simpson wants to ensure everyone receives necessary emails, if they are not she requests they email her 

which would provide the correct email address.   

Newsletter Jeanie Noble gave some information about items in the newsletter and provided some clarification. 

Sunshine and Shadows   Naomi gave a report on individuals who are ill and she gave a report of those in need of our prayers due to illness or 

circumstance she also reported on those who are better.  

Hospitality Beverly Herrod, Laureen Yust and all of their assistants again did a wonderful job organizing the food tables, drinks and attending to 

the lunch preparation.  Beverly thanked all for their food contributions.  Food and drink are needed for the January meeting. 

Exchange Table there is soap and photo paper at the table this month.  

Habitat   There will be a couple of house starts in April and quilts will be needed to donate during the dedication ceremony. 

Library   New books for the library was available for review. Books in the library that are not utilized will be sold first made available to mem-

bers then in the internet.   

Special Projects/Faith   There was no report this month  

Donation Quilt   Sylvia Sills informed the guild money had been turned in for ticket sales and more packets are available and the quilt is the 

main source of revenue for the guild.  The size is approximately 84x90.    The calendar is available for members to reserve dates to take the quilt 

to events for showing and selling of tickets.  The rack and quilt is a Jeans Corner. 

Mary Parrish did a wonderful job of coordinating the showing during the Hometown Christmas.   

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: 

A coordinator is needed for the showing the quilt at various venues and selling tickets in the next year.  Karen has brought a calendar to sign up. 

The Quilt of Valor presentations during the November meeting was written about in the Nacogdoches and the Trinity newspapers. 

  

 Need a chair person for the quilt show for 2017 or other avenues will be pursued. 

NEW BUSINESS:  None 

FUN STUFF 

Fat quarters were given to those with birthdays this month  

Guests received fat quarters as well.  
Continued on page 3. 
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The 50/50 drawing was won by Crystal Ash.   

Door prizes were given to Jammie Ackley, Sharon Schubert, and Laureen Yust  

Block of the month was won by Sharon Schubert. 

Fat Quarter of the Month was won by Sharon Schubert 

Stash Builder was won by Brenda Hopson, Jeanie Noble, and Barbara Persinger. 

Presidentôs Gift won by Rose Miller 

Community Service Table drawings were won by Kay Hardy, Madi McMurray Marci Santa Cruz, Sylvia Sills, and Mary Par-

rish 

Motion was made to adjourn the meeting and second was made from the floor. 

Respectively, 

Vickie Myers 

Continued from page 2. 

.ƻŀǊŘ wŜǇƻǊǘ 

December 7, 2015 

The Livingston Piece Makers board met on December 7, 2015 at 9:30 am at the 1st Baptist Church Livingston TX.  The meeting was called to or-

der by Karen Godfrey at 9:30 am with the following members attending Karen Godfrey, Nancy Brinton, Vickie Myers,  Kay Hardy. Patty Drewett 

and, Jeanie Noble. 

Minutes of Oct board meeting was read by Vickie Myers, motion to accept by Jeanie Noble and to approve by Patty Drewett.   Karen gave an 

update on programs for Jammie Ackley; January will be by Betty Tand Quilting from a Basket of Scraps.  February is the Quilters Interview Game 

Show; and March is a Day at Camp Cho-yeh.  The financial report as given by Nancy Brinton and a motion to accept it by Karen Godfrey and a 

second by Jeanie Noble. It was carried and approved. There was no old business. New business concerned the need for a Nominating Com-

mittee. Meeting was adjourned at 10:22. 

Secretary, 

Vickie Myers  

Items about the LPQG 

Quilt of Valor program 

appeared in both the 

Trinity and Nacogdoches 

newspapers but not the 

Polk County Enterprise. 
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To participate in the FQoM, you need to bring a fat quarter to 
have your name in the drawing. If you win, you need to par-
ticipate in the FQoM for the next 12 months, but you cannot 
win for these next 12 months. 

Cŀǘ vǳŀǊǘŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ aƻƴǘƘ /ƻƭƻǊǎ ŦƻǊ нлмсΥ 
 
WŀƴǳŀǊȅ - ²ƘƛǘŜ Ƴǳǎƭƛƴ ŦǊƻƳ WŜŀƴΩǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊ 

February - Valentine’s theme 

March - St. Paddy’s Irish theme 

April - Showers theme 

May - Flowers theme 

June - Birds theme 

July - Patriotic theme 

August - Natural muslin from Jean’s Corner 

September - School theme 

October -Fall theme 

November - Thanksgiving theme 

December - Holiday theme 

Fat Quarter of the Month 
 - Bobbylee Ruskis 

,ÕÃËÙȟ ÌÕÃËÙ 3ÈÁÒÏÎ 3ÃÈÕÂÅÒÔȦȦȦ 3ÈÅ ÎÏÔ ÏÎÌÙ ×ÏÎ ÔÈÅ &ÁÔ 

1ÕÁÒÔÅÒ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ -ÏÎÔÈȟ ÂÕÔ ÓÅÖÅÒÁÌ ÏÔÈÅÒ ÍÁÊÏÒ ÄÒÁ×ÉÎÇÓ ÁÔ 

ÔÈÅ $ÅÃÅÍÂÅÒ 'ÕÉÌÄ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇȢ 9ÏÕ ×ÉÌÌ ÓÅÅ ÈÅÒ ÎÁÍÅ ÉÎ ÁÔ 

ÌÅÁÓÔ Ô×Ï ÏÔÈÅÒ ÁÒÔÉÃÌÅÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÎÅ×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒȟ ÁÓ ÔÈÅ ×ÉÎÎÅÒ ÏÆ 

ÔÈÅÓÅ ÐÒÉÚÅÓȢ ) ×ÉÌÌ ÎÏÔ ÇÉÖÅ ÙÏÕ ÔÈÅ ÏÔÈÅÒ ÃÏÎÔÅÓÔÓ ÔÈÁÔ ÓÈÅ 

×ÏÎȟ ÂÕÔ ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÓÅÅ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒÓÅÌÆ ÁÓ ÙÏÕ ÒÅÁÄ ÔÈÅ ÎÅ×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒȢ 

&ÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÍÏÎÔÈ ÏÆ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ςπρφȟ ÔÈÅ &1/- ÉÓ 7ÈÉÔÅ -ÕÓÌÉÎ 

ÆÒÏÍ *ÅÁÎȭÓȢ )Æ ÙÏÕ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÕÙ ρ 

ÙÁÒÄȟ ÁÎÄ ÃÕÔ ÉÔ ÉÎÔÏ τ ÓÅÃÔÉÏÎÓȟ 

ÙÏÕ ×ÉÌÌ ÈÁÖÅ ÏÎÅ &1 ÔÏ ÅÎÔÅÒ 

ÔÈÅ ÄÒÁ×ÉÎÇȟ ÁÎÄ σ ÔÏ ÕÓÅ ÆÏÒ 

"ÌÏÃË ÏÆ ÔÈÅ -ÏÎÔÈȢ 4ÈÉÓ ÓÈÏÕÌÄ 

ÌÁÓÔ ÙÏÕ ÆÏÒ ÁÔ ÌÅÁÓÔ Á ÙÅÁÒȢ 4ÈÁÔȭÓ 

Á ÐÒÅÔÔÙ ÇÏÏÄ ÉÎÖÅÓÔÍÅÎÔ ÆÏÒ ÓÏ 

ÍÕÃÈ ÆÕÎȦȦ "ÕÔ ÂÁÃË ÔÏ 3ÈÁÒÏÎ ɀ 

ÓÈÅ ÎÏ× ÃÁÎÎÏÔ ×ÉÎ ÔÈÅÓÅ ÃÏÎȤ

ÔÅÓÔÓ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÎÅØÔ ρρ ÍÏÎÔÈÓȟ ÂÕÔ 

ÍÕÓÔ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅ ÔÏ ÃÏÎÔÒÉÂÕÔÅ ÔÏ 

ÔÈÅÍȢ 4ÈÉÓ ÉÓ ÔÈÅ ÌÁ×ȦȦ )ÔȭÓ ÏÎÌÙ ÆÁÉÒ ɀ ÒÉÇÈÔȩ 9ÏÕ ÃÁÎȭÔ ÅØÐÅÃÔ 

ÔÏ ×ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÐÒÉÚÅ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅÎ ÑÕÉÔ ÐÌÁÙÉÎÇȢ 

7ÈÁÔ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÏÔÈÅÒ ÐÅÏÐÌÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÈÁÖÅȤ

ÎȭÔ ×ÏÎ ÙÅÔȩ $ÏÎȭÔ ÔÈÅÙ ÄÅÓÅÒÖÅ Á ÃÈÁÎÃÅ 

ÔÏ ÇÅÔ ÂÕÎÃÈÅÓ ÏÆ ÆÁÔ ÑÕÁÒÔÅÒÓȩ 9ÏÕ ÂÅÔ 

ÔÈÅÙ ÄÏȦ .Ï×ȟ ÑÕÉÔ ÐÒÏÃÒÁÓÔÉÎÁÔÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÇÏ 

ÇÅÔ ÔÈÁÔ ×ÈÉÔÅ ÍÕÓÌÉÎ ÁÎÄ ÇÅÔ ÉÔ ÒÅÁÄÙ ÆÏÒ 

*ÁÎÕÁÒÙȭÓ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇȢ 9ÏÕȭÌÌ ÂÅ ÇÌÁÄ ÙÏÕ ÄÉÄȢ 

.Ï×ȟ ÂÁÃË ÁÇÁÉÎ ÔÏ 3ÈÁÒÏÎ ɀ ÃÏÎÇÒÁÔÕÌÁȤ

ÔÉÏÎÓ ÏÎ ÙÏÕÒ ÐÈÅÎÏÍÅÎÁÌ ÌÕÃËȢ !ÎÄ ×Å 

ÄÏÎȭÔ ×ÁÎÔ ÔÏ ÈÅÁÒ ÙÏÕ ÂÅÌÌÙ-ÁÃÈÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ Á 

×ÈÉÌÅ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÎÅÖÅÒ ×ÉÎÎÉÎÇ ÁÎÙÔÈÉÎÇȢ 5ÎÔÉÌ 

&ÅÂÒÕÁÒÙȟ  

"ÏÂÂÙÌÅÅ  

January 
 Birthdays 

JC Gafford ................ Jan 1 

Jan Hill ..................... Jan 1 

Vickie Guillery ......... Jan 3 

Janice Free .............. Jan 3 

Kay Hardy ................ Jan 4 

Pat Gordon .............. Jan 8 

Bobbylee Ruskis ...... Jan 8 

Sara Boyd ................ Jan 8 

Lisa Jefferies ............ Jan 11 

Jan Gray  .................. Jan 14 

Mary Stewart .......... Jan 17 

Ollie Beverly ............ Jan 19 

Jo Sahm ................... Jan 22 

Nancy Gafford ......... Jan 24 

Juanita Doolittle ...... Jan 30 

Karen Godfrey ......... Jan 31 

Sunshine & Shadows 
— Naomi Creech 

Jeanie and husband Glen Noble celebrated their 

50th wedding anniversary Dec. 18th with family! 

Bitsy’s granddaughter, Tobin, was married Dec. 19th. 

ςπρτ-ςπρυ 7ÉÎÎÅÒÓ  

*!. ςπρυɂ*ÅÁÎÉÅ .ÏÂÌÅ 
&%" ςπρυɂ-ÁÒÉÁ 3ÁÎÔÁ #ÒÕÚ 
-!2 ςπρυɂ+ÁÒÅÎ 'ÏÄÆÒÅÙ 
!02 ςπρυɂ*ÕÄÙ 3ÔÅÖÅÎÓÏÎ 
-!9 ςπρυɂ$ÅÂÂÉÅ "ÁÃÁ 
*5. ςπρυɂ.ÁÎÃÙ "ÒÉÎÔÏÎ 

 

*5,9 ςπρυɂ!ÎÎ 3ÍÉÔÈ 
!5' ςπρυɂ3ÏÎÄÒÁ 3ÔÅÒÌÉÎÇ 
3%04 ςπρυɂ3ÙÌÖÉÁ 3ÉÌÌÓ 
/#4 ςπρυɂ-ÁÒÙ !ÎÎ 7ÉÌÓÏÎ 
./6 ςπρυɂ*ÏÁÎ -ÁÒÓÈÁÌÌ 
$%# ςπρυɂ3ÈÁÒÏÎ 3ÃÈÕÂÅÒÔ 
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January 2016 
Hostess— 

Beverly Herrod 
 

CƻƻŘΥ  
Jeanie Noble 

LŦ ȅƻǳ ǎƛƎƴŜŘ 

ǳǇ  ŘƻƴΩǘ 

ŦƻǊƎŜǘΦ  

COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE - Bitsy Barr & Debbie Baca 

Thank you to Jeanie Noble for helping at the December meeting while Debbie was visiting with her sister from New York.  

We had 37 items made. Next month we are looking for All Purpose Bags and Pillow Cases. Please make all you can! 

Donation Winners: 
Easter kit, USB and Needles : Kay Hardy; Book and appliqué needles: Madi McMurray;  
Two DVDs and USB: Marcia de la Cruz 

Merit Ticket Winners: 
Mary Parrish and Sylvia Sills 

Happy New Year to All Yaw'll!! 

Bitsy and Debbie 

MEMBERSHIP - December 14,  2015 -  
Joanie Anderskow  
Currently we have 93 members with 423 hours of 
community service for the month of December. 
We will draw in January for new Secret Pals. 
Respectfully, 
Joanie Anderskow 
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{ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ƻŦ .ŜŜǎ 

2nd Monday — 1:00 p.m. at Jean's Corner — /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ .ŜŜ – Bitsy Barr 

1st Wednesday— at Heavenly Threads Quilt Shop in Trinity — .ƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ .ŜŜ – Jammie Ackley 

2nd Wednesday – 9:00 a.m. at Jean's Corner— {ǉǳŀǊŜ-ƛƴ-ŀ-{ǉǳŀǊŜ .ŜŜ – Bonnie Walker 

Every Thursday – 10:00 a.m. — 2:00 p.m.at Escapees Clubhouse– ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ .ŜŜ—Sue Glick & Joan Marshall  

3rd & 5th Thursdays – 10:00 a.m.—noon at First Baptist Church, Point Blank— IŜŀǾŜƴ .ƻǳƴŘ .ŜŜ – Josey 
Fountain 

Every Friday except holidays– 9:00 a.m. at Jean's Corner – !ŎŎǳDƻ .ŜŜ – Madi McMurry 

Standing Rules and Reminders 

1. Guild Meetings will be held on the second (2nd) Monday of the month at First Baptist Church, Livingston. 

2. Guild meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m. 

3. Hostesses and Board members are to be present at 8:45a.m. 

4. Hostesses are to have refreshments set up no later than 9:00 for social time. 

5. Members are required to wear name tags or be fined fifty cents ($.50). 

6. Library books are due back one (1) month after checking out. You will be fined one dollar ($1.00) per month or part of month follow-

ing return date.  Limit 3 books per person, at once. 

7. Board of Directors meetings are the first Monday of each month unless a holiday falls on that Monday. Guild members may attend and 

speak to the Board. Only Board members may vote on items presented to the Board. Closed meetings are for Board Members only. 

8. Visitors are welcome and may attend two (2) Guild meetings without joining but may not participate in Guild activities 

which require their participation in succeeding months, such as Block of the Month and Fat Quarter of the Month. Their 

participation is allowed for other ñFun Stuffò and ñShow and Tell.ò 

9. First Monday board meetings, the regular LPQG meeting and the 5th Monday workshops will be held at First Baptist Church. Fifth 

Monday workshop participants should bring an item or two for the church pantry. 

10. Each Officer and Committee Chairperson shall keep a record of her/his Guild activities, which will be passed to their successor. 

11. Each Board member is responsible for designating a substitute to perform her/his duties in their absence. 

12. The President is empowered to select "Quilt Angels" for recognition of their personal involvement and service to the Guild. 

13. If you take part in the secret pal gift exchange, please be sure to bring your secret pal gift to the guild meetings. If you cannot bring it, 

please ask a friend to bring it for you or mail it. 

14. The current dues for LPQG are $25.00 for full membership and $15.00 for associate membership. Charter members and past Presidents 

are exempt from annual dues. 

15. Please turn off cell phones during meetings. 

16. Members who present programs will receive fee of $150 if the member wants it. Member workshop instructors will do them for free or 

will set a price to offset expenses.  LPQG subsidizes workshops. Members pay $15 for any workshop + any supplies needed. Non-

members pay $25 + needed supplies. 

17. Winners of the BOM who complete quilts in six months will receive a $25.00 gift certificate from the LPQG to Jeanôs Corner. 

18. The Charter Members and Past Presidents' Lunch will be held in April of even numbered years. 
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Officers 

President ......................................................... Karen Godfrey 
1st Vice President – Programs........................ Jammie Ackley 
2nd Vice President – Membership ........... Joanie Anderskow 
Secretary ............................................................ Vickie Myers 
Treasurer ..........................................................Nancy Brinton 
Parliamentarian ......................................................Sylvia Sills 
 

Committee Chairs 
Bee Keeper ........................................ A member of each Bee 
Bus Trip ................................................................... JC Gafford 
Challenge Retreat ........................................... Jammie Ackley 
Community Services ...................... Bitsy Barr & Debbie Baca 
Donation Quilt Design..................................... Jammie Ackley 
Donation Quilt Tickets Printing ............................. Kay Hardy 
Donation Quilt Ticket Sales ....................................Sylvia Sills 
Donation Quilt Scheduler .......................................................  
Education......................................................... Karen Godfrey 
Electronic Communications ............................ Patsy Simpson 
Exchange Table ..............................................Judy Stevenson 
Habitat for Humanity ............................................ Shirley Bell 
Historian ................................................................. Kay Hardy 
Hometown Christmas ............. Mary Parrish & Brenda Mack 
Hospitality ...................................................... Beverly Herrod 

Librarian  ........................................................ Marty Desselle 
LPQG Memorabilia Sales ........................... Maxine Mangrum 
Newsletter ......................................................... Jeanie Noble 
Public Relations ..............................................Madi McMurry 
Quilt Show 2017 ......................................................................  
Quilts of Valor .......................................................... Bitsy Barr 
Special Projects/Troop Support ................ Lisa & Crystal Ash 
Sunshine & Shadows ................... Naomi Creech and Jan Hill 
Telephone Committee........................................Pat Johnson, 
 ..........................................  Shirley Bell, and Mary Landgrebe 
UFO Project ............................ Kathie Hilton & Nancy Brinton 
Website ............................................................. Patty Drewett 

Fun Stuff Chairs 
50/50  .......................................................... Joan Marshall 
Birthdays  .......................................................... Joan Marshall 
Block of the Month ....................................Marcia Santa Cruz 
Door Prizes ........................................................ Joan Marshall 
Fat Quarter Lotto ............................................... Kathie Hilton 
Fat Quarter of the Month ............................ Bobbylee Ruskis 
Gifts to Visitors ................................................. Joan Marshall 
Secret Pals ................................................. Joanie Anderskow 
Show & Tell .............................................................JC Gafford 

Livingston Piecemakers Quilt Guild 

HOSTESS SCHEDULE 2015 — 2016 
Bees are needed to take turns hosting to welcome our new members and guests each month. Be on hand your hosting day to answer any 

questions they might have and introduce them to your Bee,  a few members and their tables. If you will not be present please have your 

hosting covered.  Thank you for your help! 

Bonnie Walker, Square in a Square Bee, Jean's CornerðJan 11, 2016 

Sue Glick, Joan Marshall, Escapes BeeðApril 11, 2016 

нлмс ¸ŜŀǊ ŀǘ ŀ DƭŀƴŎŜ 
 
Jan 4, 2016 
Board Meeting 
Jan 11, 2016 
Betty Tand—Quilting from a Basket of 
Scraps 
Feb 1, 2016  
Board Meeting 
Feb 8, 2016  
Quilt Jeopardy Game Show 
March 7, 2016 
Board Meeting 
March 14, 2016 
Camp Cho-Yeh Daylong Retreat  

Greetings, 

Hope this season finds you with those 
projects finished and already 
wrapped.  Loved ones will enjoy!!! 

January, we will have Betty Tand as our 
speaker.  She works from a scrap basket. 
Can't wait to see what all she brings to us. 

February we will be hosting our very own quilters style Jeopardy( like-
ness) game show. Participants will be picked at our January meeting.  
Gives you time to come up with a name for your team. Never know 
what is going to come out as a question. So brush up one them??? 

March is our day at Camp Cho Yeh. Lunches are $9.50. I only had two 
sign up? Snacks can be brought. No sandwiches. Chips, dips and cook-
ies. Drinks and such. I am sure we will have a wonderful time. Bring 
your project you want to work on. Machines. Handwork. You choose.  

Sounds weird but, till next year. 

Keep quilting. 

Merry Christmas/ Happy New Year! 

May we have a great 2016!!! 
Jammie Ackley 
1st VP Programs 
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Show & Tell 
 - JC Gafford  

1. Rose Miller—4 bears & buntings 

2. Marcia Santa Cruz—quilt top 

3. Charlene Everitt—3 quilts 

4. Barb Persinger—1 quilt 

5. Bobbylee Ruskis—Casserole taker 

6. Sharon Schubert—2 wall hangings, 1 quilt, 1 

casserole taker 

7. Bonnie Walker—2 quilts 

8. Betty Tand—1 quilt 

9. Bitsy Barr—pillowcase dresses 

2. 

8. 

4. 

1. 

7. 
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9. 

6. 
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ȐǶȘG  

Bloʫʔ ᴗ ˁɯʍ M˛nˁʑ 

Jˉ˚uˉˠʦ 2016 

Crown of Thorns 
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Fun Stuff  
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Sharon Schubert was the December Blocks 

of the Month winner. 

Support Our Advertisers: 
 

a quilter's Poem contributed by Carol Crosby. 

Twas the night before Christmas, 

And the quilts were not made, 

The threads were all tangled, the cookies delayed. 

The stockings weren't hung, the pantry was bare, 

The poor weary Quilter, was tearing her hair. 

Stacks of fat quarters, tipped over in streams, 

Visions of Log Cabins had turned into dreams. 

When what to her wondering eyes should appear, 

But a bus full of quilters with all of their gear. 

They went straight to work with just a few mutters, 

Sorting and stitching and brandishing cutters. 

The patterns emerged from all of the clutter, 

Like magic the fabrics arranged in a flutter. 

Log Cabins, Lone Stars, Flying Geese and Bear Tracks, 

Each quilt was a beauty---even the backs! 

Her house how it twinkled, her quilts how they glowed, 

The cookies were baking, the stockings were sewed. 

Their work was all done, so they folded their frames, 

And packed up their needles, without giving their names. 

They boarded the bus and checked the next address, 

More quilts to be made, another quilter in distress. 

She heard one voice echo, as they drove out of sight... 

"Happy quilting to all, and to all a good night." 

Author unknown 

Editor’s Note: 

A quilting related business can 

advertise in the Patchwork 

Gazette with a business card 

ad for a fee of $20/year.  
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